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AHCCCS is committed to improving service to providers. A new Provider Enrollment 
Policy Manual will be available beginning 12/01/2024 and will be available on the 
AHCCCS Provider Enrollment website (https://www.azahcccs.gov/APEP). 
 
This new tool is a comprehensive manual that offers specific provider enrollment 
screening criteria such as screening activities by risk level, requirements for fingerprint 
based criminal background checks, site visits and more! The new manual will also give 
provider type-specific requirements for screening and enrollment. 
 
Please note that this enrollment manual does not replace or implement any new 
requirements than what is set forth in the AHCCCS Medical Provider Manual (AMPM) 
chapter 610. This tool is to assist providers in understanding enrollment requirements 
that are supported in AHCCCS Policies and Procedures. 

https://www.azahcccs.gov/APEP
https://azahcccs.gov/shared/Downloads/MedicalPolicyManual/600/610.pdf
https://azahcccs.gov/shared/Downloads/MedicalPolicyManual/600/610.pdf

